
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
21st December 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian        
 
American Diner Day Thursday 18th January 2018 
 
To start the New Year off with a bag, the School Council would like to invite all children in Years 1, 2, 3 and 4 
who normally bring a packed lunch to have a lunch on American Diner Day, which is being served on  
Thursday 18th January.  Children are also invited to wear red, white and blue clothes on the day. 
 
Please complete and return the bottom of this letter no later than Wednesday 10th January ONLY if your child 
normally has a packed lunch in Years 1, 2, 3 and 4 and you would like him/her to have an American Diner 
Lunch on Thursday 18th January.   
 
Menu 
Hot Dog in a Bun 
Beef Burger in a Bun 
Quorn Burger in a Bun 
Chicken Nuggets 
Plus sides, dessert and milk shake 
 
The cost of the meal is £2.00 for Years 3 and 4 only, payable through ParentPay.  
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
PLEASE NOTE IT WILL NOT BE POSSIBLE TO TAKE ORDERS AFTER 10th JANUARY. 
 
AMERICAN DINER LUNCH ORDER  
(Only complete if your child normally brings a Packed Lunch in Years 1, 2, 3 and 4) 
 
I would like my child _____________________________ Class _______ to have lunch on the American Diner 
Day. 
 
I have paid via ParentPay ___ (YEARS 3 AND 4 CHILDREN ONLY) 
 
Signed_________________________________ Parent/Guardian 


